
Announcements  

September 28, 2025 
 

Today, Zelda Anderson, Greg Richardson, and an anonymous donor are sponsoring 
the community meal.  We are truly blessed to have sponsors for each Sunday 
through the first week of January. Thank you to everyone who answered God’s call 
to take care of each other! 

Thanks to everyone who responded to Fr. Andrew’s request for donations to his 

mission last week. You donated over $1,000! 

Please see today’s vigil for information on Bible Study sessions that are being 

offered by Fr. Charles and information on a mass celebrating World Day of 

Migrants and Refugees on October 5, 2025.  

The 2025 CSA campaign is still running if you haven’t made your contribution yet. 

Remember, the Archdiocese of Detroit is monitoring how many members of a 

parish participate in CSA.  


